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FALL IS HERE!

Dear Residents,
 
Happy October! I hope everyone's studies are
going well and that you are enjoying the start of
the fall season in New England.   
 
We had a great turnout at last month's pizza
night, and we have some fun events planned for
this month, including a bagel breakfast and a
housing-wide trip to Lyman Orchards for apple
picking. Be sure to check out the last page of the
newsletter for children's events as well.
 
A few reminders :
 

Any repairs and work needed for your
apartment should be reported directly to Yale
Facilities at https://facilities.yale.edu/ or by
phone at 203-432-6888. Emergencies should
be reported by phone rather than the online
service portal.

 
The Esplanade parking lot is for residents only.
If you have guests with cars visit you, please
direct them to find free street parking on
Mansfield Street.

 
Quiet hours are from 10:00 PM to 8:00 AM.
Please be respectful to your neighbors. If you
have noise issues with your neighbor, please
try talking to them directly about it as a first
step.

 
 
 

COMMUNITY FELLOW
OFFICE HOURS

When: Tuesdays, 
October 8th and 22nd,
10:00 AM to 12:00 PM
 
Where: Community Room
(Back of Building A)
 
Get in touch!
yale.esplanade@gmail.com
 



UPCOMING ESPLANADE
EVENTS
 
 
 
 
 

UPCOMING HOUSING-WIDE
EVENTS

GRAB-N-GO BAGEL BREAKFAST
WHEN: Friday, October 4th, 8:00 AM to 10:00 AM
WHERE: Esplanade Community Room
 
Stop by the Community Room on your way to
school or stay and catch up with neighbors while
enjoying bagels and coffee from Bruegger's Bagels. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Trips to Lyman Orchards and Fairweather
Acres 
 
Saturday, October 26th, 9:00 AM-3:00 PM 
 
Enjoy the fall by picking apples or taking a hayride
at one of the local orchards. Look out for an e-mail
from the Housing Office with details about each
trip. 
 

 

RESIDENT OF THE
MONTH
 
Name: Grant Wareham
Apartment:  E8
Program of Study/Occupation: 
Master of Music, Organ
Performance Yale School School of
Music ‘20; Organist and
Choirmaster, the Episcopal Church
at Yale, Organ Scholar, Christ
Church New Haven
Fun Fact: 
I’ve been a huge aviation
aficionado for years. I particularly
enjoy living in New Haven, as one
can often see outbound
transatlantic flights from Newark
and JFK climbing out directly over
our apartments most evenings. 
Favorite Activity/Place in New
Haven: Woolsey Hall. The Newberry
Memorial Organ in Woolsey was one
of the primary things that drew me
here, and it sounds absolutely
wonderful in Woolsey’s acoustic.
The program for my degree recital
will be Sunday, April 19 at 7:30, and
I’m tremendously excited about 
it. It will feature organ music,
orchestral transcriptions, including 
two of my very own from
Tchaikovsky’s 5th symphony. I’d
love to share the program with you
all!
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0544adaa28a7fd0-bar



